8.

HIGHER SALARIES COMMISSION DISCUSSION DOCUMENT
“ELECTED MEMBER REMUNERATION FRAMEWORK, 15 APRIL 2002”

It was noted that the Council's Legislation Subcommittee would be preparing a response to this
document, for consideration by the Strategy and Finance Committee prior to a decision by Council at
its 23 May 2002 meeting.

The Board decided to ask that all Community Board Chairpersons be invited to the meeting of the
Strategy and Finance Committee, with speaking rights to be sought.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


